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As a teacher, I usually give a small talk or explanation for 10 minutes, then I write on the blackboard the 

rest of the time.  

 

Schoolbooks are very scarce here, so often the only thing a student will know is what he can get from 

class.  

 

Also, next week I will be "master on duty" for the week, meaning I will be in charge of discipline in the 

school.  

 

If students misbehave, they are sometimes beaten with a small switch from a tree.  

 

So far, I haven't hit anyone, and I hope not to! 

 


